
RETIREMENT CLUB NEWSLETTER 

September 2018  No 338 Manton Lane  MK41 7PF  Tel: 01234 350681 
 

 

 
September Walk  

 
The next walk will be on Wednesday 13th September and will be led by Ian Howard.  Please 
meet at the Three Cranes Inn, High Street, Turvey, MK43 8EP at 10:15am for a 10:30 start 
 
Seniors Meeting 

The next informal ‘Seniors’ meeting will take place on Monday 2nd October 7.30pm in Clapham 
Sports & Social Club, 59 High Street, Clapham, MK41 6AG. 

These get togethers offers a wonderful opportunity to catch up with friends and colleagues. 
Those of us who are regulars at these meetings find there is always so much to talk about, 
with lots of laughter. Do join us if you can, you are sure to have a very enjoyable evening. 

 

Panacea Museum Visit, Thursday 21 September 2017 
 
  
The committee has arranged a special evening visit to the fascinating Panacea Society 
Museum, house and gardens on Thursday 21st September 6.30pm. 
  
We will meet at 6.20pm outside the museum 9 Newnham Road, Bedford, MK40 3NX 
  
The visit is free of charge and the tour will last 1.5 to 2 hrs. 
  
To book your place please contact Ebb Smith ebb.smith@ntlworldcom or 07906780679 
  
Information on the society and museum can be found at: 
  http://panaceatrust.org/the-panacea-museum/ 
  
  

 
Derek MacWilkinson 
 
Derek has written to us: 
 

I write to you as an ex.ARA employee,circa 1960-1966.I was a Project Supervisor 
working with Barry Haines, Chief Aerodynamicist and Ron Hills Chief Executive 
through the 1960`s on several projects including VC 10 ,Bac111.  I subsequently 
settled in the USA with Lockheed Georgia,McDonnel Douglas and Boeing.  I was 
always appreciative of the great influence Barry Haines had on my knowledge of 
aerodynamics during my career in the States.  Having been retired for the last 
sixteen years I was wondering if you could research any of my colleagues during 
that period to resume contact. 

 
If friends of Derek could contact me please, I will share his email address with you. 
Keith. keith@krose.plus.com 
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RAeS Bedford Branch Meetings. 
 
There are four meetings planned during the Autumn: 
 
Wednesday 13th September 2017 

Special Ops Liberators - 223 sqn 10 O Group and the electronic warfare - Dr Steve Bond 
 
Wednesday 11th October 2017 
 

Technology, Innovation and changing product strategies in aeronautics and aviation - 
Prof. Chris Atkin - Past President RAeS 

 
Wednesday 8th November 2017 
 

Lights, Camera, Data - optical measurement techniques for the modern wind-tunnel -  
Neil Stokes - Aircraft Research Association 

 
Wednesday 13th December 2017 
 

Airlander: Imagine the Possibilities - Paul Hammond - Hybrid Air Vehicles 
 
 
 

FORTHCOMING  EVENTS 

Wednesday 13 September 2017, 10:15 September Walk, Turvey 

Wednesday 13 September 2017, 19:00 
RAES Meeting - Special Ops Liberators - 223 
sqn 10 O Group and the electronic warfare 

Thursday 21st September 18:30 Panacea Museum Visit 

Monday 2nd October 19:30 Seniors Meeting, Clapham 

 
 
Please send any copy for publication to me by the 15th of the month,  Keith Rose 
Editor: Keith Rose      01234 781448 keith@krose.plus.com 
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